
 

05/12/12 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As Christmas is fast approaching here are some important dates for your diary. 
 
Friday 14th December  - Christmas Dinner 
Nursery will be having Christmas dinner today and the cost is £1.95 per child.  
 
Monday 17th December and Tuesday 18th December -  Nativity  
As space is limited 2 free tickets will be given to each child. The performances will begin promptly 
at 10.45am.  We ask that pre-school children do not attend as the nursery children are easily 
distracted.   
 
Wednesday 19th December   - Christmas Party      A traditional party with games, party food and 
of course a special visitor.  We would be grateful for helpers please see Mrs Walker if you are able 
to help. 
 
Thursday 20th December   -  Pantomime    We have been invited to watch and take part in the 
yearly pantomime held in school.  Times: 8.45am until 11.45am.  There will be no charge for the 
children.  
 
Friday 21st December    School breaks up for the Christmas holidays. 
 
Everyone from school would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year. 
 
Nursery will restart on Tuesday 8th January 2013. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs P Mulholland               Mrs W Walker 
Head Teacher                    Nursery Teacher 
 
 
 


